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February 28, 2021 

 

United State Senate 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Senator: 

  

On behalf of the American Public Health Association, a diverse community of public health 

professionals that champions the health of all people and communities, I write in strong support 

of H.R. 3755, the Women’s Health Protection Act. 

 

APHA has long advocated for 


